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The Ireland Canada Monument Newsletter  

Nuachlitir Shéadchomhartha na hÉireann agus C heanada  

In Recognition of the Contribution of Irish Canadians to Canada.  

http://www. irelandmonumentvancouver .com  

Ní bheidh ár leithéidí arís ann! There will never be the likes of us again  
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Irish Canadian Nation Builders.  
It was originally proposed to include the names of 100 Irish Canadians for their various contributions to 

Canada on the Ireland Canada Monument . The list has grown to 120 names approximately. The Monument 

Committee has recently revised the group ÛÐÛÓÌɯÛÖɯɁThe Irish Canadian Nation Buildersɂ honouring the 

collective contribution to the present. 

Each individual or group ÞÐÛÏÐÕɯÛÏÌɯÓÐÚÛɯÏÈÚɯÉÌÌÕɯÚÌÓÌÊÛÌËɯÍÖÙɯɁÛÏÌÐÙɯÊÖÕÛÙÐÉÜÛÐÖÕɯÛÖɯ"ÈÕÈËÈȭɂ  

During centuries past, Canada has been the Ɂgood neighbor next doorɂ for Ireland albeit for the vastness of the 

Atlantic Ocean that separates both countries. This was certainly evident in the 19th century when thousands of 

(ÙÐÚÏɯÍÓÌËɯÛÖɯ"ÈÕÈËÈɀÚɯÌÈÚÛÌÙÕɯÚÌÈÉÖÈÙËɯÛÖɯseek refuge from the devastating effects of The Great Hunger of 

1845-48.  

Today ËÜÌɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯËÖÞÕÛÜÙÕɯÐÕɯ(ÙÌÓÈÕËɀÚɯÌÊÖÕÖÔà, Canada has opened its doors to many Irish in recent years 

providing employment while Ir eland strives to bring about a much needed recovery. 

Recently, in an agreement signed in Dublin 

between Tánaiste Eamon Gilmore and the 

Canadian Immigration Minister Jason Kenney, the 

number of Canadian working holiday visas 

available to young Irish people is to be doubled and 

the length of stay extended from one year to two 

years. A total of 6,350 visas will be made available 

for the Irish in 2013, up from 5,350 in 2012 and this 

is to be increased to 10,700 in 2014. 

Mr . Kenney, the first Canadian minister to travel 

abroad to recruit foreign workers in over 40 years 

was in Ireland attending the Working Abroad Expo 

at the Royal Dublin Society wi th a Canadian 

delegation of government officials, recruiters and 

companies to hire Irish workers  for jobs in Canada. 

William Farrell  

The name of William Farrell for his contribution to Communications in British Columbia.  

See link: http://www.businesslaureatesbc.org/farrell_video/farrell_w.html  

Plaque on Telus Building at 555, Robson 

Street Vancouver B.C. 

http://www.irelandmonumentvancouver.com/
http://www.businesslaureatesbc.org/farrell_video/farrell_w.html
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Minutes of Vancouver Parks Board Meeting of August 30 th 2012 now online.  

The minutes of the Meeting confirming the decision to allow the Ireland Canada Monument to be completed at 

Thornton Park Vancouver can be viewed at the Vancouver Parks Board Website at http://vancouver.ca/your -

government/park -board-meetings-and-decisions.aspx 

On behalf of the growing list of supporters of the Monument project across Canada and Ireland the Directors 

of the Ireland Canada Monument Society convey our sincere thanks to the Commissioners of the Vancouver 

Parks Board, Vancouver Parks Board staff Ms Jil Weaving (Arts and Culture), Mr. Steve Wong and Ms Tiina 

Mack for the decision to allow the Monume nt to be completed at Thornton Park, Vancouver B.C. 

 

http://vancouver.ca/your-government/park-board-meetings-and-decisions.aspx
http://vancouver.ca/your-government/park-board-meetings-and-decisions.aspx
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Vancity Credit Union -First Non Irish group to contribute to The Ireland 

Canada Monument.  

On Monday September 24th 2012 Vancity Credit Union became the first non-Irish institution to donate to The 

Ireland Canada Monument project when Branch Manager Ms . Elaine Kennedy presented a cheque to Brendan 

Flynn, Executive Director of The Ireland Canada Monument project.  

The cheque was deposited to the Monument account and like all other donations received to date remains on 

deposit to be used towards the completion of the Monument itself.  

 

 
Mr. Marco Li, Ms. Kathleen Napier and Ms. Elaine Kennedy , Manager of the Vancity, Victoria Drive branch 

Credit Union at 40th Avenue and Victoria Drive in Vancouver present a cheque to Mr. Brendan Flynn 

Executive Director of The Ireland Canada Monument project.  The directors of the Monument project convey 

our sincere thanks to everyone at Vancity for the wonderful gesture given to Irish Canadians.  

https://www.vancity. com 

https://www.vancity.com/



